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Thank you for agreeing to join in our celebrations of 100 years of the Fell Pony Society. We hope you have fun whilst completing the 100 miles challenge with your Fell Pony whether it be as an individual or as a team. 

Please check out your nearest FPS Area Support Group who will be looking to host rides or gatherings where you are able to collect miles in the company of other Fell pony enthusiasts.  Enclosed in this pack you will find your:

· Centenary T-Shirt

· 100 miles Tracker Form (including submission details)

You can begin collecting your miles at any time from January 2022. They can be collected whilst leading, walking, driving or riding your Fell pony anywhere, at home or at an organised event. It isn’t a competition so please just enjoy it as a celebration of our lovely breed, and do complete your tracker form to keep a record of your distances and submit to receive your beautiful bespoke centenary rosette. 

We would love to see and follow your progress with pictures in your centenary T-shirts.  There is a dedicated Facebook page called The Fell Pony Society 100 Miles Centenary Challenge, and it would be super if you would join the group to share your photos and stories.  When uploading to Facebook use the hashtag #FPS100miles making sure the photos are public so we can follow your journey. For those not on Facebook please do send photos and stories via email to janerawden@yahoo.co.uk.  Please make sure you have the relevant photo permissions prior to posting or sending as we want to share these throughout the year. 

We are hoping for as many people as possible to complete their 100 miles prior to the Centenary Ball taking place on 13th August 2022. We will be making a special recognition and a presentation at the Ball for all individuals who have achieved the 100 miles and can join us at the Ball.  Please submit your form by 13th July 2022 if you want to receive your rosette with your Fell colleagues at our Ball. 

If you can’t attend the Ball or want to complete your 100 miles after 13th July, your bespoke centenary rosette will be sent to your Area Group who will be holding a celebration later in the year, normally December.   The cut off for completion of the 100 miles will be 30th November 2022.  

If you do have any further questions please refer to our dedicated Facebook group or email Jane Rawden, janerawden@yahoo.co.uk who will be happy to answer questions. 

Good luck and enjoy, 

FPS Centenary Committee 
